Hilbert, WI

March 2025
From the Village Board — Highlights from the Regular Board Meeting:

The Village Board approved the following:

e Operator’s License for: Chad Klika, Christopher Leitner, Chelsie Nachreiner-Wickman,
Alexis Rider and Kayla Schroeder

e The request to attend the WRWA Conference by the Public Works Department

e Resolution 2025-03 to Establish a Polling place for the April 1, 2025 Spring Election.

e To award the bid for the Street Projects 2025 to Northeast Asphalt in the amount of
$427,667.75

e Ordinance 2025-01 to make amendments to Ordinance 3.01 Fire Department

e The request for a variance regarding the number of dogs for a future resident

The Village Board received notice of the following:
e The Quarterly Franchise Fee Payment — Charter Communications

LARGE ITEM DROP-OFF EVENT
Saturday, May 3, 2025
7 a.m.to 10 a.m.

Across the street from the Hilbert Community Center on 5% St.
All information on this event was sent with your March Recycling Newsletter —if you have any
questions, please call the Village Clerk’s Office at 920-853-3241. Thank you!

OVERNIGHT PARKING
Effective November 15t and extending to April 15, no person shall park or leave standing
any vechile or equipment upon any of the streets or alleyways of the Village of Hilbert
between 3 a.m. and 7 a.m.; except physicians or emergency calls.

-Over-



Next Regular Board Meeting —
Tuesday, April 15, 2025 at 6 p.m.
*The Board Meeting will be held 1 week later due to the Spring Election*

Spring Election —
Tuesday, April 1, 2025 from 7 a.m. — 8 p.m. @ the Village Hall

Village of Hilbert Website: hilbertwi.gov
Village Clerk’s Office e-mail: clerktreasurer@hilbertwi.gov
Village Clerk’s Office Phone Number: 920.853.3241

If you are interested in becoming a registered write-in candidate for the Spring Election on April
1, 2025, please contact the Village Office at 920.853.3241

There are 3 Village Trustee positions and a Village Board President position that will be on the
ballot.



